
From: Parks Info
To: "wcarnes@verizon.net"
Subject: Lasdon Park - Carnes
Date: Thursday, July 7, 2022 8:44:21 AM

Dear Mr. Carnes:
 
Thank you for your comments regarding Lasdon Park.
 
Your concerns have been reported to and will be addressed by parks staff.
 
We hope you find this information helpful and regret any inconvenience or
disappointment you may have experienced.
 
Sincerely,
Deslyn Martirano
Westchester County Parks Customer Relations Manager
 
 
Name: William F Carnes
Zip code: 01749
E-mail Address: wcarnes@verizon.net
Phone Number: 9785624344
Location of Comment: Lasdon Park

Question, comment or suggestion: I found the hiking trails on the east side were unkept
and over grown. Several were not well marked. One near the Gazebo had holes from
erosion causing me to nearly trip.

Information or resolution requested: Mow, trim the route, check for holes and safety
hazards.

Submitted by 74.90.10.246
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